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Foreword 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy New Year to you all! We have had an excellent start to the new year and we look 
forward to all the exciting learning and events that are taking place in the coming months. 
 
As you are all aware, reading is fundamental to the success of a pupil in all areas of their 
school life. Please ensure that you read with your child for at least 15 minutes each day as 
it will have a huge impact on their learning. In addition, if you are able to spare us a short 
amount of time each week (or even if you are only able to help out periodically), please can 
you give serious consideration to becoming a reading volunteer at the school. Should you 
decide that it is for you, then first of all, thank you. You will need to email the Office 
(office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk) and register your interest and we can go from there! 
 
We would all like to wish Mr Etchells all the best in his promotion at his new school. We 
will miss him greatly and thank him for all his hard work at Fulfen!  
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Online Safety 

The school has been informed by our safeguarding team that that there is “A game” being 

circulated via Facebook to children which contains several different actions for them to 

complete, including the encouragement of self-harm and hurting others. 

  
Whilst many of our children will, I am sure, be confident in ignoring these messages, I am 

also conscious that around the country there have been several incidents where dares via 

social media have led to a child’s death. 

  

It is for this reason that I am circulating this information to parents to warn them to be 

vigilant about this activity on Facebook.  Of course, Facebook shouldn’t be used by primary 

school aged children.  More information about age limits for apps and the reasons behind 
them will follow in our online safety newsletter later this half term. 

  

Thank you for your help and support as always. 

 

 

Oliver Brindley, Rainy Peace, 
Florence Atkins-Mann, 

Chester Rogers, Hunor Beck, 
Whole of R1 and R2, Raiven 
Meszaros, Bobby Knowles, 
Harriet Soetendal, Harrison 

Upton, Evelyn Curry, the 
whole of 1K Marla Lewis , 

Nancy Upton,  Jaxon Munday,  
Eve Hancox the whole of 1R, 

Abigail Todino, Oliver Jackson, 
All of 2C, Vinnie McCappin,  

William Fry   

 

 

Archie Knott,  Poppy Gould, 
Lottie Lightfoot, Elissa 

Dafforn, Cory Fleming, Evie 
Vale, Freya Phillips, Sophie 

Dennis, Callum Murray-Ferris, 
Emilie Rhodes Nolan Lloyd, 

Oliver Jarvis, Sophia 
Millington, Ruby Long, Milly 
Scandrett, Skyler Cockayne, 

Callum Tweddle, Emma 
Kinson, Lyvia Gorman, Ellie 

Warner, Whole of 4GL, 
Cameron Jenkins, Freddie 

Irons, All of 4GR, Honey Ayre 
 

 

Chloe Hackitt, Rowan Keight,  
Baylee Berry, Evan Kainth, 
Jacob Jones, Zarina Kainth, 

Freddie Attwood, the whole 
of 5D, Veronica Cooper, Lexie 
Koller, Francesca Hawkins, Ella 

Newman, Sammy Kilgallen, 
Summer Ayre Jacob Meadon, 

Devon Keight London Lee, 
Kayla Lyon, Imogen Pember, 
Ella Box, Isaac Baird, Antoni 

Lau, Clarissa Robinson, 
Freddie Whitfield, Daniel Mok, 

Olivia Fisher, 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Enrichment clubs this half term 
 

Many children have already started their clubs this half term.  We’ve had an excellent 
response to our clubs with many of them having waiting lists! Here is a full list of what we 
have on offer during the first half of the Spring Term: 
 
Reading Club – Year 1&2 
 
Coding Clubs – Year 3,4,5&6 
  
Digital Music – Year 3&4 
 
Dance Team – selected children 
 
Book Club – Year 4&5 
 
Art & Craft – Year 1,2&4 
 
Throughout the year, members of staff will be running various clubs to give our pupils a 
wide range of extra-curricular opportunities.  Each half term, an email will be sent out to 
the year groups for the relevant clubs. 
 
Here you can see children in our coding club – they’re really getting that computational 
thinking going to take on the challenges they’ve been set! 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
 
25th January – Young Voices at Resorts World, Birmingham 

15th February – Parents’ Evening (early) 

16th February – Parents’ Evening (late) 

17th February – Non-uniform day  

 

Walk-in Children’s Covid Clinic 

A walk-in children’s covid clinic will be held at Cannock Fire 

Station WS11 6LD on Sunday 15th January 2023 between 

10:00 and 14:45.  This includes 1st dose, 2nd dose and autumn 

boosters for children between the ages of 5 and 17 years if 

they are elibible.  For booking queries, please contact 12-

15covidimms@mpft.nhs.uk . 

Fulfen Before and After School Club 
 

Fulfen Club provides childcare with a huge variety of 
activities for children including arts and crafts, roleplay, 
games, cooking, and a range of sports with our 
dedicated sports coach.   
 
With a different theme each week, the children love 
the variety provided by our Club team of staff and the 
opportunities provided really complement and enrich 
the learning they do in school. 
 
If you would like more information about what Club 
offers, drop a member of our our team an email at 
fulfenclub@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk  
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